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Thank you for reading these comments. 

 

HB 3382 would  undermine Oregon’s land use system and cripple our ability to limit 

federal actions that could harm our coastal and estuarine environments. Also, the bill 

would enable ports to dredge major rivers without complying with state and local land 

use regulations. 

 

 HB 3382 could do serious harm to Oregon’s 50-year tradition of careful land use 

planning for the sake of one special interest. Please don't pass this bill. 


